
Norwood News - November 18  

Diary Dates  
 

¶ нƴŘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 
.Ǌƛŀƴ {Ƙŀǿ ό{ƛƴƎŜǊύ 
нǇƳ 

 
¶ тǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му -  

!ƴƴƛƪŀ ό{ƛƴƎŜǊύ нǇƳ 
 
¶ фǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

{ƛƴƎ !ǎ ¸ƻǳ Dƻ  
 
¶ млǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

.Ǌƛŀƴ {Ƙŀǿ ό{ƛƴƎŜǊύ 
нǇƳ 

 
¶ мнǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

DŜƻũ WǳƪŜǎ ό{ƛƴƎŜǊύ 
нΥолǇƳ 

 
¶ моǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

{ƛƴƎ !ǎ ¸ƻǳ Dƻ  
 
¶ мфǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

hƭŘ ¢ƛƳŜ aǳǎƛŎ Iŀƭƭ 
нΥолǇƳ 

 
¶ нсǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

DŜƻũ WǳƪŜǎ ό{ƛƴƎŜǊύ 
нΥолǇƳ 

 
¶ олǘƘ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ му - 

{ƛƴƎ !ǎ ¸ƻǳ Dƻ 
 

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO JOIN US AT 
ANY OF OUR PLANNED EVENTS 

Norwood House  
Littlemoor Road  

Middleton  
Saxmundham  

Suffolk  
IP17 3JZ  

 
www.countycarehomes. co.uk  

Dear Family, Friends and Supporters,  
 

 Last month at Norwood House our residents 

spent some time making decorations to go around 

the home for Halloween! If you come to visit in the 

next couple of weeks look BEWARE -  there may be 

cobwebs, skeletons and spiders -  they may still be 

lurking around!  
 

 11th November 2018 is Remembrance Sunday, 

and we will all be remembering those who have 

fought for our country. Our residentsõ, staff, 

family members and friends have all been working 

hard knitting poppies to make a special display.  
 

 As always at Norwood House, we have a busy 

month ahead with singers, entertainers and other 

activities planned. Please remember family and 

friends are welcome to any event or activity so 

please make a note of our dates in your diary.  
 

Regards,  

From all at Norwood House  

Christmas Dinner 
 If you would like to join your family member for 

dinner on Christmas Day (25th December from 12:15pm), 

please book with Reception. 
 

 As you will appreciate, due to the additional catering 

implications and limited seating in our 

dining room we would like to ask that you 

book your meal with us before: 

20th November 18 



PHOTOGRAPHS 
If you would like a copy of any of the photographs that we feature in our 

Newsletter each month, please ask a member of the Reception staff.  

hŎǘƻōŜǊ ǎŀǿ bƻǊƳŀƴΣ wƻŘƴŜȅ ŀƴŘ WƻƘƴ ± 

ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƻƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΣ 
ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũΦ  ! .LD ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ¸ƻǳ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ /ƘŜŦΩǎ 
ǿƘƻΣ ŘŜǎǇƛǘŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǎǘŀũŜŘ ƻƴ ƻŎŎŀǎƛƻƴΣ 
ƴŜǾŜǊ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ .ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ /ŀƪŜǎΦ 

John can often be found getting involved at our ôArts & Craftõ sessions, 

producing some wonderful work.   

 Just like Robin, one of our Chefs, who following on from National 

Honey month in September, used some local Suffolk Woodland Honey to 

make an extra special birthday tart for John V.    Delicious!  


